

Dear Families,

Happy October everyone! This month we are beginning to study of our earth! The kids will learn about the different parts of the earth, the layers and the continents. We will start our units on leaves, pumpkins, and mammals.

We will be celebrating Halloween on Monday the 31st with our annual costume parade. Your child may dress up in costume for school. The Halloween parade will be outside again this year and starting at 9am. We ask that you not wear face paint or masks, and not bring weapons of any kind for this event. Please have your child wear their regular school clothes underneath for lunch and recess. We wouldn't want to ruin any costumes before the big night. Thank you.

Parent Teacher conferences are October 19th-21st. Wednesday afternoon will be reserved for parents with children already enrolled in after school care. Thursday and Friday will have childcare provided. Sign-ups will be under the parent board in the . I look forward to getting to see all of you.

Sincerely,

Ms. Laura

All School Bulletin

October 19-21
Parent Teacher Conferences

October 22 Fall Festival

October 31 Halloween Parade 9am

BIRTHDAYS!!! 11- Holden turns 5! 25- Netta turns 4!



